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Utilities are profiting from rate increases that do nothing to support supplying the 

energy we all need. It is unfair for a for-profit, corporate utility to charge customers for 

their lobbyists, lawyers, advertising, and membership fees to big industry 

associations that do nothing for the people they are supposedly serving.  

 


